Recommendation of DCF

The proposal submitted by the user agency is very useful and for
the benefit of a large population residing in and around Gumla. It is also very
useful for the movement of vehicles to bypass the Gumla town. It involves 0.44
Hec. Notified Forest Land and 7.21 Hec. Jungle-Jhari Land. This road is
connecting several villages which will benefit the rural population of left wing
Extremism affected areas of Gumla district. This road is of much more
importance as it bypasses the Gumla town.

With this note the proposal is forwarded and recommended for its

approval. M
W

Divisional Fureﬁbﬂlcer,

Gumla Forest Division.



